
Dear chairman Haschak and members of the board, 

As rural landowners who raise livestock in the 5th district we support the renewal of the Wildlife 

Services Contract.  While non-lethal options are the preferred option in most cases there are 

instances where the application of lethal methods should also be kept as an option.  wildlife 

services has the personnel, expertise and equipment to provide these services.  

Please support item 5H on Tuesdays agenda. 

Thank you for the opportunity  to provide public comment. 

 

William and Jennifer Reed 


